
  

 
 

 
 
 

Collared grizzly bear killed 
near Annie Lake 

 
 

   
Abandoned collar in bush    Pullout near where collar was found 
 
 

A collared grizzly bear was killed between April 27 and May 5, 2014, 
likely in the vicinity of Alligator Lake or the Red Ridge Trail near Annie 
Lake. The collar was removed and later deposited in the bush next to 
a pull-off commonly used for loading off road vehicles, near kilometer 
15 of the Annie Lake Road.  
 
It is unlawful to kill a collared animal without reporting the incident. 
 
Conservation Officers are asking the public for any information 
concerning any hunters or other people who may have been in that 
area at that time or handled the collar. Please call the TIPP line or 
Whitehorse District Conservation Officer Services at 867-667-8005 or 
report online at www.env.gov.yk.ca/tipp. 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 

INFORMATION WANTED 

 


